From: rita fairley
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: PH 1 - Bylaw 2363 (CD-64, 1485 Fir St)

Date: June 25, 2021 9:00:03 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My opinion...no. I'm not in support of this project.

Everyone is always looking for affordable housing in White Rock. It isn't ever going to be affordable for the ones complaining about it. And what about the ones living there who can currently afford it? Are you going to give them a new unit for the same rent once it's finished? And what about while it's being built? Are you going to give them a place to live in the meantime? Do you care that you're displacing seniors who are already struggling? Can we not leave it alone for now? Let rental units grow in areas that need upgrading. This isn't it.

Rita knapp unit 307 - 1555 Fir St White Rock V4B 4B6